
 

The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville 

Excerpt from the Minutes of the Regular Meeting of Council held September 23, 

2019 

 

F. MATTERS SUBJECT TO NOTICE 

1. PUBLIC MEETING-Proposed Name Change of a Highway from Meghan 

Agosta Drive to York Boulevard--To be Deferred 

This item was deferred at the request of Administration in order that notice is 

circulated in accordance with the Town's Notice Policy. 

484-2019 

Moved By Deputy Mayor Gord Queen 

Seconded By Councillor Tony Gaffan 

That Council defers the consideration of By-law 77-2019, being a By-law to 

change the name of 'Meghan Agosta Drive' to 'York Boulevard' to the October 

28, 2019 Regular Meeting of Council, pending circulation of Public Notice to 

affected residents in accordance with the Town's Notice Policy. 

 

CARRIED 

  


